
 

 

  Town Hall        
  Meeting 

Wednesday 
April 20, 7 p.m. 
Guild Hall 

72 Charlotte St., Port Colborne 

 

Our hospital has been decimated, all that remains is an urgent care 

centre and complex continuing care beds. All in-patient services have been 

cut and the urgent care centre is essentially a walk-in clinic. All patients 

requiring emergency care are forced to travel further for the care they need.  

Now, there is a proposal to close what is left in Port Colborne and the nearby 

Welland Hospital is on the verge. 

 

 

Working together, 
we can save our 
services!  
 

In many communities we  

have successfully stopped 

hospital cuts. 

 

Join the Niagara Health Coalition 

to discuss local health care 

concerns  

and help plan the fight-back 

campaign! 

 
Guest Speaker: 

Doug Allen 
Board member, Ontario Health Coalition 

 

 
 

Organized by: 
Niagara Health Coalition  
& Ontario Health Coalition 
Contact: Sue Hotte 905-932-1646      
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